
 

 
ST. PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL GLENARIFF   
Thursday 18th April 2024 
                                      

 

 

P7 Service of Light – Thursday 2nd May @ 7pm (17 children) 
 

P7 Confirmation – Thursday 16th May @ 12pm (17 children) **Change of time**  

The P7 children do not attend school. They should go directly to the chapel and all be seated with 

their parents & sponsors by 11.45am. They must all wear their school uniforms. (More information 

will be sent later) 

P1 – P6 children should come to school as normal. P1 – P3 children will not attend Confirmation, they 

will stay in school with their teachers and finish at their normal times.  

P4 – P6 children will walk to the church with school staff as they are all singing in the choir.  

They will then return to school after. All children should bring a packed lunch to school as there 

will be no school dinners. There will be snacks as normal in the morning. If your child is entitled to 

free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided for them.  
 

P4 First Holy Communion – Saturday 8th June @ 11am (12 children) 

All the P3, P5, P6 and P7 children are in the choir and should be left off at the chapel at 10.45am 

and collected at the door of the church by 12 noon. 

Children in the choir do not need to wear their uniform. 

(Parents can keep a check by logging onto www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/glenariffe-parish-church) 
           

School Uniform The girls may wear their summer dresses to school in the last term (if they wish).  

Plain white or navy leggings may be worn under dresses, but printed ones are not part of the uniform and 

should not be worn underneath the dresses. Gaggle or hurling track suit bottoms, hurling shorts etc. 

are also not school uniform – children should wear plain navy bottoms or navy shorts with no writing. 
 

Cyclists: Children who cycle or scoot to school must wear their helmets and must always walk with the 

bicycle or scooter on the school pathways. 
 

School Closures: Monday 6th May – Mayday bank holiday. 

  Friday 24th and Monday 27th May. 
 

Pencil Cases Please could you replenish with pencils, rubbers, pritt stick x2, sharpener etc or whatever is 

needed for term 3.  Mrs McAuley has requested that you do not send in felt tips with the P1 children. 
 

School Calendar – We have attached a copy of the starting date and school closures for the new school 

year August ’24 - June ’25 in the parent section of the website. 
 

Admissions 2024 Please be advised that the outcomes of applications for children beginning pre-school or 

Primary 1 in August/September 2024 will be sent to your email address on Thursday 25th April by EA. 
 

Upcoming Dates for your diary 
 

Sports Day We will have our Sports day on the first dry day week beginning 10th June.  
 

School Trip The whole school will be going to the Zoo on Monday 17th June.  
 

P1 induction Day Our new P1 children will be invited to visit the school on Wednesday 19th June. 
 

End of year sponsored walk Wednesday 26th June.  

**(We will send more details regarding the above events closer to the time) ** 


